
Hello, Middle School Administrators and Counselors,   

 

You may have middle school families who would like to learn more about the International Baccalaureate programs at 

West High School. We want to share the dates for our upcoming IB Info. Nights. These sessions provide families with a 

broad overview of the three different IB Programs offered at West, and give them a chance to ask questions about IB 

courses, four-year plans, and the value of an IB education moving into the workforce or through a college or university 

path.     

   

IB Info. Nights are held from 6:00 to 8:00 pm on each of the following dates. 

Monday, November 7, 2022 

Monday, December 12, 2022 

 

Tuesday, January 17, 2023 

Tuesday, February 7, 2023 

 

All IB Info. meetings will be in the WHS “Mini” Auditorium. 

 In the screenshot below, the "Mini" is the rounded area of our building on the right-hand side of the image. 

 Just in front of the white van in the picture, you will find an entrance door with close access to the "Mini." 

 Parking in the lot shown, on the Tobler Rd. side of the building, will get you closest to the meeting space. 

 Doors will be unlocked at 5:45. 

 
 

Please read the information below about requesting a transfer to West for IB programs. 

 If you live outside the West High School zone, you will need to submit a transfer request.  

o Please use the following link to access the KCS Transfer Page where you can download a paper copy of 

the request or submit the request directly from the website.  

 https://www.knoxschools.org/domain/1109 

o The transfer window is now open and will close on Tues. February 21, 2023, at 4:00 pm.  

o In order to be considered for an IB transfer, for participation in any IB program, please write "IB" or 

"Program of Study" as the reason for your request.  

o Once we receive confirmation of your request for an IB transfer, you will receive information about 

coming to West to take our IB Screening Exam.   

Valerie Schmidt-Gardner, IB Coordinator 

West High School   

865.594.4477 (choose option #3) 

valerie.schmidtgardner@knoxschools.org 

https://www.knoxschools.org/domain/1109
mailto:valerie.schmidtgardner@knoxschools.org

